
 
 
 

 
 

 
Circular No.53/2023-24                               Date: 03 Oct, 2023 
 

THE ART OF BETTER LIVING IS IN THE JOY OF GIVING 
 

‘Dil ki Suno, DAAN Karo’ 
Dear Parents, 
 
The festive season is round the corner and the entire country will soon be in a mood of celebration. This 
year the Daan Utsav or Joy of Giving will be initiated w.e.f 05 Oct, 2023 on a meaningful note. Our call ‘Dil 
ki Suno, DAAN Karo,’  is more than just a campaign; it’s about celebrating brotherhood.   Daan Utsav is a 
festival of philanthropy that aims to inculcate the values of gratitude and acknowledge our blessings and 
share with the less fortunate.   So let us help our children imbibe the values of sharing, caring and reusing. 
The contribution will be handed over to GOONJ, an NGO that works tirelessly in adding sparkle to the lives 
of many. 
 

You are requested to donate unused / still usable household / office material / unsold inventories that 
will mobilise, motivate and enable people in solving their own issues and develop their own community 
assets.  
 

Separate gift hampers for stationery and food items will be appreciated. 
 

Let your child come out and learn the true art of living and give back to the society. 
 

WAITING FOR THE JOYOUS CONTRIBUTION. 
 

  
 

Asha Prabhakar 
(Principal)  
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